
Welcome Back! 
Sonora Elementary and Intermediate 

2017-2018 

Dear Parents, 

 We are excited to begin another great school year!   Below 

are some important dates and changes we want you to know about!   

 Meet the Teacher for PK-5 will be Friday, August 18th from 

10:00-11:30.   Please bring your child’s school supplies! 

 School Supply Lists can be found at www.sonoraisd.net under 

the Parents tab.   

 First Day of School is Tuesday, August 22nd!   The doors open 

at 7:20.  The tardy bell rings at 7:50. 

  Lunch procedures will be changing.   Thank you for helping our 

students develop responsibility and independence by allowing 

them to dine with their classmates on Monday, Wednesday, and 

Friday.  Parents are welcome to join their children for lunch on 

Tuesday and Thursday.   

 Friday Dismissal will now be at 2:45.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free  

to call the office at 325-387-6940. 


